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16th April 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Re: Mole & Rabbit Class - Trip to Drusillas 

 

On Tuesday 11th June Mole and Rabbit class will be going on a trip to Drusillas. The purpose of the trip is 

extend their learning about the rainforest and to be safe in the environment. 

 

Pupils will travel by minibus, leaving school at 09:30am and will arrive back to school at 3:00pm. 

 

Pupils should wear comfortable shoes, and bring with them suncream, a sunhat as well as a packed 

lunch and suitable drinks.  

 

If your child is entitled to free school meals the school will provide a packed lunch. Please send your 

child in with enough water or a non-fizzy drink to last the day.  

 

If you have already ordered and paid for a school dinner for this date, we will cancel the order and 

credit your account. 

 

You are invited to make a voluntary contribution of £10.20 to cover the cost of trip. Although the 

contribution is voluntary, I do need to point out that it is probable that the trip could not take place 

unless all parents, who are able, are willing to contribute. However, in accordance with our Charging 

and Remissions and Pupil Premium Policies (which can be found on our website) there will not be a cost 

for this trip for those children who currently qualify for Pupil Premium. 

 

You will see the trip listed on your Scopay homepage under trips and events. Please log on to give 

consent no later than 09:00am on Monday 20th May.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Phoebe Tyler and Emily Roy-Chowdhury 

Class Teachers 

 


